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In The News 

Toronto Star article 

draws attention to 

failures of 

government's Caribou 

plan 

Draft from province contains little in the 

way of action or clear policy. Wildlands League’s Janet Sumner and Trevor Hesselink 

weigh in on the plan.  Read the full story here. 

The province has released its Draft Caribou Conservation Plan. It fails to protect and 

recover caribou. In fact, it allows logging and road building to continue in the best 

remaining caribou habitat in the commercial forest. Time is running out for the species. 

ACTIONS NEEDED: 

 The province must halt logging and road building in the remaining intact Boreal 

Forest. 
 It must also immediately assess range condition, by determining the total 

amount of industrial development in individual caribou ranges before allowing 

any further activities to proceed. The latest science tells us caribou habitat can 

only tolerate so much disturbance. It’s time for Ontario to heed the latest science 

and protect Boreal caribou. 

Public comments are due May 27, 2009.   

You can help Woodland Caribou. Let the province know what you think. Clickhere to 

send your 

comments. 

 

Support Wildlands 

League 

We urgently need your help today. In 

these tough economic times revenues are 

down. But the cost of inaction is high. 

Wildlands League has been delivering 

conservation for over 40 years. Millions of hectares are protected because of your 

support. 

Help us win the next million, ensure large scale conservation and land use planning 

occurs before any industry can develop in the Far North.  Support us as we work with 

First Nations, and progressive industries in developing the best planning for protection and 

northern prosperity. 

The best way to turn your dollars into action is to consider joining our monthly giving 

program, Friends of the Forest. For as little as $5, $10 or $15 a month you can help 

provide cost effective support for our work in the carbon rich Boreal. Joining the monthly 

giving program allows us to plan our conservation work more effectively. 

Your investment provides communities and citizens with tools to build good decisions 

for land use and water use in Ontario's Boreal Region. Your dollarsprovide input and 

expertise into new legislation to guide planning in the Far North. And, your support 

will see the carbon costs of industrial development assessed before they happen. 

Your help ensures we keep our vast carbon reserves. You give polar bears and caribou a 

fighting chance. 

Please take a moment and go to the Donate Now button. Help 

us plan for the future of Ontario’s last great frontier forest and 

the multitude of species that call it home. 

  

Janet L. Sumner 

Executive Director 

CPAWS Wildlands League 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Did You Know? 

 That comments on the Caribou Conservation Plan are due no later than May 27, 2009? Post your comments 

now. 
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